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Notice- World Arabic language  Day Observation  

Assalamualaikum 

Dear parents, 

The school will observe world Arabic language day on 18th December, 2022, Sunday. 

Students from Year 3-5 must arrive at school on time. EYFS and KS1  students do not have 

to attend the event.  

Arrival time- 8:00 am 

 Departure time- 10:30am 

Students must wear the school uniform.  

Students of Year 6 will arrive at 8am for their scheduled test and will depart at 1.45pm 

Jazakumullah Khairan 

Regards, 

Admin 

Safeer Academy 

 

   


